
SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
OF 

FINAL DRAFT STAFF REPORT 
 

Proposed Update to District’s Risk Management Policy to Address OEHHA’s Newly 
Adopted Risk Assessment Guidance Document 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the final draft staff report on the proposed update to the 
District’s Risk Management policy to address Office of Environmental Health Hazard 
Assessment’s (OEHHA’s) newly adopted Risk Assessment Guidance document is 
available as of March 18, 2015 to the public for comment.  The final draft staff report can 
be downloaded from the District’s website at the following location: 
http://www.valleyair.org/notices/Docs/2015/3-18-15_risk/final-draft-risk-policy-sr.pdf. 
 
 
The draft updates to the District’s Risk Management Policy incorporate District Governing 
Board direction to implement the revisions to OEHHA’s risk assessment guidelines, 
without relaxing current health protections, while also preventing unreasonable restrictions 
on permitting.  The draft updates also address comments received during and after the 
public workshop on October 9, 2014.  This Notice of Availability opens a second public 
commenting period as noted below.  After considering and appropriately addressing 
comments received during this public process, the District intends to finalize the revised 
District’s Risk Management policy, addressing the newly adopted OEHHA Risk 
Assessment Guidance. 
 
 
Written comments should be addressed to Mr. Chay Thao and emailed to 
chay.thao@valleyair.org or mailed to SJVUAPCD, 1990 East Gettysburg Ave., Fresno, CA 
93726.  Comments must be received by 5:00 pm Pacific Time on April 1, 2015.  For 
additional information, contact Mr. Thao by email at chay.thao@valleyair.org or (559) 230-
6000. 
 
 
 


